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June 24, 2016

31 18 W

Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
Ref: Docket No. 160021-EL

Honorable PCS Commissioners,

I am Electrical Professional Engineering residing in Dade County having firsthand knowledge in
dealing with FPL. | can attest of the professional and quality of service provided by FPL.

My experience in dealing with the recent design and construction of chatter school have found
FPL to be extremely cooperative.

Sincerely,

anuel P. Gonzalez P.E.

3663 S.W. 8 St. Suite 204 Miami, FI. Email: lace@laceeng.com
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